
 
 

Mayor and Deputy Mayor Selected by Council    
 
SeaTac, WA (September 26) – Councilmember Erin Sitterley is the Mayor of City of SeaTac after 
being selected by Council.  Sitterley is taking the place of former Councilmember Mike Siefkes who 
stepped down in early September from his council seat and announced he is moving out-of-state. 
During the same meeting, Councilmember Clyde Hill was selected as Deputy Mayor. Both Mayor 
Sitterley and Deputy Mayor Hill will serve through 2019.   
 
Council Position 5 is now open after Siefkes vacated his post. Applicants interested in this open 
council can turn in an application in person at City Hall by Friday September 28. The position will fill 
out the rest of the unexpired term that lasts until 2019. 
 
For more information on the application process, click here. 
 
  
 
About the City of SeaTac: 

Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway between the cities of Seattle and 

Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area and has a population of 29,130*. The City is a vibrant community, 

economically strong, environmentally sensitive, and people-oriented. The City boundaries surround the Seattle-Tacoma 

International Airport, (approximately three-square miles in area) which is owned and operated by the Port of Seattle.  

*April 1, 2018 OFM 
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Media Contact:  Govt. Relations and Communications Manager Kyle Moore 206.973.4812 

      City Clerk Kristina Gregg 206.973.4661 
  

http://www.seatacwa.gov/government/city-council

